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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: RII:WCL
50-413/83-40
50-414/83-34

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In my February 15, 1984 letter to you supplementing the original response to
Violation No. 413/83-40-01, it was stated that all additional corrective
action would be complete by April 2,1984. Due to an underestimation of the
amount of additional work required, all of the necessary corrective action
has not been' accomplished. The remaining work will be completed by April 23,
1984.

Very truly yours,

fS. Yl* |fj}(/
Hal B. Tucker
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cc: NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station

Palmetto Alliance
21351 Devine Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29205

Mr. Robert Guild, Esq.
Attorney-at-Law
P. O. Box 12097
Charleston, South Carolina 29412
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